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One of the authors’ names was misspelled in the byline. On page S117, the byline and the “About the Authors” section should read
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Sheana Bull, PhD,MPH, SharonDevine, PhD, Sarah J. Schmiege, PhD, Leslie Pickard, Jon Campbell, PhD, and Judith
C. Shlay, MD

ABOUT THE AUTHORS
Sheana Bull, Sharon Devine, Sarah J. Schmiege, Jon Campbell, and Judith C. Shlay are with the University of Colorado Denver. Leslie
Pickard is with the Boys & Girls Club of Metro Denver, Denver, CO.

Correspondence should be sent to Sheana Bull, PhD, MPH, Department of Community and Behavioral Health, Colorado School
of Public Health, Box B-119, Aurora, CO 80045 (e-mail: Sheana.bull@ucdenver.edu). Reprints can be ordered at http://www.ajph.
org by clicking the “Reprints” link.

This article was accepted June 27, 2016.

doi:10.2105/AJPH.2016.303363e

ERRATUM

e14 ERRATUM AJPH December 2016, Vol 106, No. 12

mailto:Sheana.bull@ucdenver.edu
http://www.ajph.org
http://www.ajph.org

